

## Happy Holidays!



Dear Jayma,

We are thankful for you this holiday season! We hope that we'll be able to show our appreciation to you at our holiday luncheon on December 9. If you are able to attend, we'll see you there. If not, you will definitely be missed!

We created a special holiday video for you. Watch it here and enjoy!

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Happy Holidays! Randy Lambert, Lori Burke and Kelley Rhea

Don't miss out on the latest news from Timber Products.

Sign up for our Timberline newsletter today.

Explore our new website!

www.timberproducts.com

See what's happening on our social sites:





